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Item To Be Considered:   Historic District Stakeholder Survey Update 

 

Board Meeting Date: December 19, 2023 

 

Prepared By:   Rebecca Brehmer, Projects/Planning Coordinator, CFM, CZO 

      

Overview:  The purpose of this discussion is to give an update on the final edit of the Historic 

District Stakeholder Survey that was sent to the SHPC on Wednesday, December 6th, 

2023. The survey was posted on the Town’s website and Facebook page on December 

13th, 2023. In addition, a mailing to the residents of the historic district was sent on 

Thursday, December 14th. An article in Tideland News will follow shortly. As of right 

now, the survey will be closed for responses on March 1st, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Background Attachment(s):  

1. Historic District Stakeholder Survey 

2. Historic District Stakeholder Survey Mailing with QR Code 

 

Recommended Action: Give any feedback on ways to receive more responses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


